Oxus Gold response to a report raising concerns over the complicity of UK mining companies in human rights abuses in the developing world
Oxus Gold sent the statement below to the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre in response to the following report by War on Want:

- "Fanning the Flames: The role of British mining companies in conflict and the violation of human rights", War on Want, November 2007

http://www.waronwant.org/download.php?id=616
7 December 2007
We were surprised and disappointed to be included in the report, which for the record appears to confuse Uzbekistan and Kyrgyzstan. Oxus Gold is proud of its environmental, health and safety, employment, training and social records with regard to our investment in Uzbekistan, which was made at the request of the Uzbek Government (our project is a joint venture with the Uzbek Government). I would also note that our investment to date has been spent entirely on the actual development of the project itself.

We currently employ almost 600 local people and hope to employ a further 600 local people as the project expands. We have contributed generously to local social initiatives and we pay our school taxes (Uzbekistan places great emphasis on the importance of education) and social taxes.

We are confident that our investment in Uzbekistan has improved the lives of hundreds of local people and we firmly believe that sustainable economic development is the proper way to improve local economies and the lives of all those concerned.

Kind regards, 

Richard V L Wilkins

Director

Oxus Gold plc
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